
Recommendation from August 27, 2024 PGC Budget Committee: 

 

The Budget Committee recommends to the Board that up to $2.6M should be set aside to expand the 

schedule to meet student demand while maintaining a balance budget. The $2.6M is arrived at by 

adding together the $1M contingency reserve and the $1.4M projected surplus. 


